# LSAC Committee Agenda

Date 04/10/2017 | time 19:30 | Location DMTC

Meeting called by Arthur Coveney Apologies Adam Wozencroft

Type of meeting Fortnightly Meeting

Note taker Felicity Slocombe

### Main Business

#### Chair - Arthur

- Chair's report -
- AU Bazaar Leaflets claim for substandard leaflets
- Taster Sessions all going well
- Beginners Course New Layout
  - o clingy band session Saturday evening 7-8:30pm AU dance hall add session to website
  - o the six sessions will consist of:
    - Monday 9<sup>th</sup> Oct: barebow, blank boss, 10m
    - Tuesday 10<sup>th</sup> Oct: sighted, 122cm face, 10m
    - Monday 16<sup>th</sup> Oct: sighted, 80 cm face, 15m
    - Tuesday 17<sup>th</sup> Oct: sighted, 80cm face, 20m
    - Monday 23<sup>rd</sup> Oct: sighted, 60cm face, 20m
    - Tuesday 24<sup>th</sup> Oct: (same as the 23rd) demo of each bow style
- Coaches Meeting
  - o Rota of coaches every session at least one coach present coach lanyard
  - List of people for physio cannot say every club member use every alternative bow style
     no number cap as yet top 9.
- Welfare Rep
  - Lucy to be new welfare rep

# Actions ongoing

•

## Secretary - Felicity Slocombe

- Secretary's report
- Facebook page for club interest
  - Have a look at various privacy settings
  - o Add something that says this page is for club members only
  - o Separate publicity page?
- Add Jack to admin on Facebook page
- Wednesday sessions experienced only, Saturday for all (throughout term 1)

   review for term 2 –
  breaks week up for novices so they don't go a long period without shooting
- VC Bob is happy to attend fixtures invite him to our BUTTS leg when this has been finalized.
   vc@lboro.ac.uk
- Circle could use for competition money for Matt For every member that signs up through your personal referral every member that spends £25 or over the club gets £5 and members get £5
- County and regional fees talk to Alex and Ben get receipt who to pay and how much.

### Actions ongoing

#### Treasurer - Mark Peart

- Treasurer's report –
- AU General Meeting
  - o Cuts to BUCS funding put money in from club to cover this every entrant is around £28.
  - o Half of money left from previous year will carry over to next year
  - o Mid-November new website will come out
  - o 19th and 20th February club photos
  - o 5<sup>th</sup> May AU ball
  - o <u>archery@lsu.co.uk</u> get it changed so it sends to committee email address
- Grant funding application to do
- Welfare rep see comments under Arthur's section.

## Actions ongoing

## Team Captain - Matt Peers

- Team Captain's report –
- BUTTS field:
  - o Planned that and done facebook group
- EMAS competition to post about
- Focus on fita 18s
  - Advise to do 3-spot for BUCS preparation
- No dates for BUCS or BUTC yet
- Competitions to be paid for by the club
  - Foxes Worcester
  - Foresters WA18
  - o Rutland WA18
- Online store for competition entries
  - o Circle find out if any admin fees.
- Ask Tom to put all upcoming competition opportunities on the website
  - Arthur to add to welcome email

#### Actions ongoing

•

## **Equipment Officer – Ben Evans**

- Equipment Officer's report -
- Withdrawn from committee
  - o Arthur: consult Rob and Ash about this Lloyd wants to run AGM put himself forward
  - Beginner bows set up
    - Bought £100 of new strings need reserving
  - o Tidy cupboard Saturday 14th 1pm

#### Tournaments and Records Officer - Jack Miller

- TO's report –
- BUTTS leg send emails out to clubs
  - Write new email
- Chairs Challenge
  - o 9th December Jack to run 6pm-9:30pm Saturday half Worcester, half fita 18 (Kennedy
- Post about e-league and L&R300
- Get certificates printed do summer and term 1 together

#### Actions ongoing

## Social Secretary – Jordanna Marsh

- Social Secretary's report -
- Fresher's social
  - o Everything in Jordanna's document
- Distribution of Revs cards
  - Hold back for a bit before giving them out
  - Number them track who has which one

## Actions ongoing

Tour 2018

## Novice Representatives – Lloyd Pares and Lucy Eaglestone

- Novice representative's report -
- Welfare rep voting in and how it will work not in the constitution so has been decided Lucy will fill
  this role
- Claim money from Budapest tour speak to Georgie about this.
- Vehicle registration 'how to' document ask Mark if anyone needs help this this and he can take them through the process.

### Actions ongoing

## **Development Officer - Adam Wozencroft**

DO's report –

Actions ongoing

#### **AOB**

•

## **Actions ongoing**

# Session Rota

Date	Session Taker	Location	Time	Notes
Wednesday 04/10/2017	Tom	DMTC	20:30-22:30	Last taster session
Saturday 07/10/2017	Matt	DMTC	19:00-21:30	
Monday 09/10/2017	Tom	DMTC	20:30-22:30	Beginners course
Tuesday 10/10/2017	Tom	DMTC	20:30-22:30	Beginners course
Wednesday 11/10/2017	Jordanna	DMTC	20:30-22:30	
Saturday 14/10/2017	Felicity	DMTC	19:00-21:30	
Monday 16/10/2017	Tom	DMTC	20:30-22:30	Beginners course
Tuesday 17/10/2017	Tom	DMTC	20:30-22:30	Beginners course
Wednesday 18/10/2017	Arthur	DMTC	20:30-22:30	